Mary Ann Fowles

711 Washington St.

Clay Center, Kansas 67432
Ph. 785 632 2278
mafowles@sbcglobal.net

Date: Tuesday, March 26, 2013

To: Honorable Representative Arlen H. Siegfreid, Chairman
and other distinguished members of the House Fed. and State Affairs Committee

Subject: Written Testimony in SUPPORT OF HB 2324--Prolife Heartbeat Protection

I'm an 82 year old grandmother of 5 adorable great-grandchildren under the age of
B--also a former elementary teacher. I'm a concerned Christian looking at the way
many in today's society view unborn children as easily disposable objects. PLEASE
pass this bill. Unborn children deserve a chance to become all that God calls them to
be. Many of our future scientists, doctors, and future leaders could be among those

aborted so easily.

| humbly request that you quickly move HB 2324 to the floor of the House, favorable
for passage. '

Respecifully,
Mary Ann Fowles



